

24 January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 and Year 2 RE Visit to Newcastle Central Mosque – 8 February 2019

Year 1 and Year 2 children will visit Newcastle Central Mosque on Friday 8 February, as part of RE. We have been learning about the Islamic faith in KS1 and we will be shown around the mosque and will be comparing mosques to churches.

We will be leaving CFS at 9am prompt. The children will be back in school for lunch time. We will be travelling by coach.

Clothing and Footwear

Children must be in their school uniform. Children will be removing their shoes when entering the prayer hall but socks are acceptable, no bare feet are required.

Parent/Carer Volunteers

If you are able to volunteer as a parent/carer helper on the visit please let us know.

Contribution

In order for the visit to go ahead we need to ask parents/carers to pay a contribution to cover the cost of the coach travel. The cost of the visit will be £3.55. Payment can be made in cash or by cheque (cheques should be made payable to NCC – please mark your child's name and Newcastle Central Mosque on the back of your cheque).

The attached permission slip and payment should be returned no later than Friday 1 February. Thank you.

Miss Jewitt & Miss Florek
Year 1 and Year 2 Teachers

<u>Year 1 and Year 2 – Newcastle Central Mosque – Friday 8 February 2019</u>

Permission and Payment Reply Slip

Child's name:	Class:
Permission I give permission for my child to take part in the above	ve visit. Yes No
Contribution I enclose a contribution of £3.55 cash/cheque (please delete as appropriate). Please make your cheque payable to NCC and put your child's name and 'Newcastle Central Mosque' on the back of the cheque.	
Parent/Carer volunteers I would like to volunteer to take part in the visit	Yes No
Parent/Carer Name (please print):	
Parent/Carer Signature:	Date: